
Term 2, Issue 1, 13 May 2020
INTRODUCTION

We have changed the way we will communicate with you. We now have 2 tools which we will use to share 
information with you:

Mercy Snapshots will provide you with easy access to key information. 
Mercy Stories invites you to discover your child’s learning journey and life forming experiences.

You are now reading the Mercy Snapshot. All the important news in an easy to read format. Our Mercy Stories 
can be found on this page.

UPDATED STUDENT CALENDAR: 

An updated student Calendar for Term 2 can be found on our website: Student Calendar

IMPORTANT DATES: �Wednesday, 27 May – PTO Conferences 
Friday 29 May – Catholic Day 
Friday, 29 May – Year 12 Exams Commence 
Thursday, 4 June – PTO Conferences 
Monday, 1 June – WA Day Public Holiday 
Friday, 5 June – Year 12 Exams Conclude

ONLINE SHOP

We recently wrote to advise you that the Online Shop facility has been separated from Bunbury Catholic 
College.  The shop provides you with the opportunity to purchase uniforms, lunch orders, IT accessories, pay 
certain school fees, as well as add to your child’s CDF balance.

The migration away has now been completed, with the last step of this process being a change of the back 
accounts associated to Our Lady of Mercy College.

For extra security, all credit card information is stored at National Australia Bank (NAB), not on our local servers. 
However, because we have moved accounts, all previously saved credit card information has been reset.

Unfortunately, this additional security measure will require you to re-enter your credit card details. We apologies 
for the inconvenience. To resave your card information, simply click ‘Remember my card’ before processing a 
payment. You will then be prompted to enter your card information which will be saved for future transactions.

It is also possible to view or remove saved card information by using the ‘Manage Your Stored Cards’ menu 
within CDF Pay.

Should you require any further assistance, please do not hesitate to contact our IT Helpdesk on ithelpdesk@
olmca.wa.edu.au. You can find the Online Shop on our website or click the link here: SHOP

UNIFORMS

Please note that opening hours of our Uniform shop may still vary slightly each week, due to adaptability to 
demand. You can find current opening hours as well as more uniform information on our website: 
Uniform Shop

STUDENT PHOTOS & ID CARDS

School photos were sent home with the students on Monday. New Student ID cards have also been sent 
home. Please check with your child. Please ensure that your child understands the importance of keeping 
their card safe, especially as you can add money to this card.​
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